
 

 
30 March 2021 

 

Dear Parents/Carers 

 

We are at the end of the spring term which has ended much better than it 

started. We are so pleased that the children returned to school, and with 

their usual resilience, it was as if they had never been away. 

 

In spite of most of the children only being in school for 4 weeks, we have 

managed to squeeze in an author visit, a theatre production, book week and 

science week as well as Parents’ Evening. It has been a ‘full on’ return to 

school. 

 

This has been a difficult term for the whole school community, and we all 

deserve a rest.  Staff will not be setting work for the holidays and will be 

taking a break from SeeSaw communication over the Easter break. If there is 

an emergency, please email the school office as these emails will be checked 

regularly.  

 

With restrictions lifting slightly, and hopefully some warmer weather, the 

Easter holidays will be an opportunity for us all to catch up with friends and 

family and to get outside as much as possible. 

 

After Easter, we hope to allow children to mix within their phases, outside at 

break times. This will mean that children in years  1 & 2, 3 & 4 and 5 & 6 can 

mix outside. This will allow children to play with children in an additional year 

group. 

 

Now that the weather is warmer, our banks along the school drive are starting 

to grow and flower. Please do not allow your children to climb on the banks and 

trample the wildlife and the wild flowers. They are there for everyone’s 

enjoyment.  The bank alongside the drive is particularly steep and if a child 

slipped and fell down they could sustain a very nasty head or other injury. 

 

We would like to take this opportunity to thank you for your ongoing support 

and kind words. We are so fortunate to have such a strong St Peter’s 

community. 

 

Have a lovely Easter break and we will see you on Monday 19th April. 
 

Caroline Barriball & Samantha Sandle 
Co-Headteachers 


